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DRAFT:  6/1/06

FINAL:   /   /06

SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

May 30, 2006 5:00 p.m. 

GADSDEN ADMINISTRATIVE COMPLEX 

BOARD WORKSHOP ON BILINGUAL EDUCATION & WELLNESS POLICY

	Introduction 
	1. The meeting was convened in open session at 5:07 p.m. with President Maria Saenz presiding.  Board members present were Ms. Saenz, Mrs. Viramontes, and Mr. Gonnell via telephone. 

Superintendent Haugen introduced Elodia Salinas, Director of Bilingual    Education who introduced community member Isela Jaquez and parent Claudia Rodriguez who spoke on their desire to have dual language implemented at Vado Elementary.

Ms. Salinas reviewed the bilingual program and plan for dual language as proposed by the Blue Ribbon Committee.

Discussion followed and item would be placed on June 7th Board agenda as discussion item.   Discussion on this topic concluded at 6:15 p.m.   



	
	2. At 6:23 p.m.., Mr. Giovas, Director of Student Nutrition, presented information on the Wellness policy and regulations.  A committee has been developed to address the regulations to the policy.  The policy will be placed on the June 7th Board agenda for action to accept for review.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
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